
 

 

 

 

BANUU PROJECT WP4 MEETING - MINUTES  

9TH APRIL 2021 

 

Participants: 

Name and Surname Institution 

Nicolò Marchetti University of Bologna 

Federico Zaina University of Bologna 

Licia Proserpio University of Bologna 

Gabriele Giacosa University of Bologna 

Emmanuel di Tommaso University of Bologna 

Eleonora Quirico CRAST 

Moneer Hameed Tolephih Al-Qanbar University of Baghdad 

Kadhum Jabur Chukhaim Aljibouri University of Al Qadisiyah 

Rahim Jabbar Thahir Al-Hamzawi University of Al Qadisiyah 

Mohammed Kamil Rokan University of Al Qadisiyah 

Alaa Shalan Hachem University of Al Qadisiyah 

Muhsen Abood Muhsen Al-Ibadi University of Kufa 

Alaa Hussein Jasim Al-Lami University of Kufa 

Hayder Kaream Hussein Al Hamdany University of Kufa 

 

The BANUU WP4 meeting was held in presence at the Department of History and Cultures (DiSCI) in 

Bologna on Friday, the 9th of April 2021 at 6 pm CET.  

The meeting was opened by Nicolò Marchetti, scientific coordinator of the BANUU project, who 

introduced the participants and provided general remarks on the results achieved by the project so 

far. Then, Federico Zaina presented an overview of BANUU organisation and a resume of the 

workplan, highlighting the mission and the specific aims of the project. Licia Proserpio provided the 

participants with detailed information on WP2 - Internships framing and its results achieved so far, 

then supported by Eleonora Quirico who, attending the meeting via MS Meet, presented the 

program and the activities of WP4 – Entrepreneurship activities framing, providing information 



 

 

 

about the participation and preliminary results of ongoing WP activities. This session was followed by 

a positive debate on the issues highlighted by the ongoing and future activities, such as the impact of 

Covid 19-related restrictions on active participation of participants to internship programs and which 

strategy has to be adopted to improve the coordination among partners on this subject. These 

themes were already discussed in the previous meetings. 

At the end of the discussion, no further issue was proposed for discussion by the Consortium 

members thus the meeting ended at 7:30 pm CET. 

The next meeting will be focused on the WP3 – Pilot internship and their structuring in BA and MA 

courses and WP5 – Pilot entrepreneurship activities workplan and activities. The Consortium 

members will soon receive the invitation to this meeting, foreseen in the second part of 2021. 

 

 


